

March 17, 2000

Gisele Cline

Dear Gisele,

With the annual Re/Max Awards ceremony fast approaching, I just wanted to take a moment to express my personal congratulations on your recent induction into the Re/Max Hall of Fame!

This is a major milestone for sales achievement within the Re/Max system. It is something that many strive for but which relatively few attain. In today's fast-changing and highly competitive world of real estate, this is an accomplishment that truly deserves recognition.

The Hall of Fame is a cumulative award which can only be achieved over time. It clearly indicates that you have earned the trust of many clients over the years.

Gisele, on behalf of everyone here at Re/Max Ultimate, let me say again how proud we are of you! May you enjoy many more years of continued success!

Phone: (416) 487-5131

Fax: (416) 487-1750

Sincerely,

Mireille Elsley President

Not intended to solicit properties currently listed for sale.

Independently Owned and Operated